
 

 

 

On Oct 8, 2018, at 7:10 PM, McGill, Timothy <McGill-Timothy@aramark.com> wrote: 

Ladies & Gentlemen, 
  
I am writing to the city council to express my concerns about this project. Granted the project is 
important environmentally but the size and the scope of the project would overwhelm the community 
particular considering the locations that are being consider. What about across Herondo where the 
power plant is located? 
  

1. HB contributes 8-15% run off/pollution to the Herondo drain.  
2. The project is too Hugh for our small , dense community: 2.2 million gallons of storm water = 3.5 

Olympic size pools, 164 feet in length, 84 feet in width, 10+ fee deep, 9740 tons every time it 
rains – right near our home or in our park.  

3. The project cleans the first 15 minutes of runoff and holds the water for only 72 hours, the 
remaining pollution runs into the ocean.  

4. The water table is too high for this type of large-scale project causing potential increase for 
water and soil contamination.  

5. During construction, frequently – used, beloved areas will be closed for 2-3 years (e.g. South 
Park Field, Greenbelt, Valley Drive and safe routes to school, ets.) 

  
Alternate locations need to be searched.  Again, you have large acreage across Herondo.   Has this 
been considered?   Why should our small municipality be shouldering the burden for this 
environmental issue?  What is in it for the our community? 
  
Regards, 
  
Timothy McGill 
Owner,  446 Monterey Blvd, Unit E-2 
Hermosa Beach, CA  90254 
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